
Hello, 
I am very concerned about the Order that Dr. Coren will be placing on our restaurants in 
this county, segregating citizens. As well as the Order that takes effect on Sept 30th for 
Healthcare personnel, to have the "death jab" as he stated on Saturday, in person. 
 
Dr. Coren is an at will employee under the Board of Supervisors. The BOS needs to 
step up for our citizens of this county. If it's violating our rights about Vax now, what will 
be next? 
 
Dr. Coren is not an elected official. He does not have the authority to Order or mandate. 
 
No one is authorized to ask you about your Healthcare. That is between you and your 
doctor alone. Now some random person that works at a restaurant is going to ask you? 
That is a violation on so many levels.  
 
This PLANdemic is so far reaching into every facet of our lives its unbelievable. Help 
stop the medical tyranny.  
 
Maybe it's time for Coren to be replaced. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Carrie Shattuck 

 


